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FIG WORKING WEEK 2003, EILAT, ISRAEL

Our Association has chosen the members of the Organizing Committee, who include the
Chairman of the Association and three other members of the Association managing team< two
colleagues from the Survey of Israel and one from the Technion, Israel Institute of Technology.

A visit has been made to the site of the 2003 Working Week and the facilities, including
accommodation at a range of prices are satisfactory. We are confident that Eilat will be enjoyed
by all participants.

We have chosen the Kenes company to be our professional organiser of the event. The
company has very considerable experience and reputation in successfully organising such
events in Israel and abroad.

We are going to have shortly a web site for the 2003 Working Week and we intend to keep all
the FIG member associations informed of the various aspects of the event.

A professional symposium will take place during the Working Week and we shall be in touch
with all the Commission Chairs and Vice/Chairs on this subject.

We shall make every effort to make the 2003 Working Week a success, both professionally and
socially.

Our Chairman and several leading members of the Association will attend the Working Week in
Prague and will be glad to answer questions and provide information.

Ron Adler
Coordinator of FIG Affairs
Association of Licensed Surveyors in Israel

28 February 2000


